Agape 4K Newsletter

March 20 - 24



Hello 4K Families

Happy Spring Everyone!!! This week we celebrated the first day of spring with stories and art projects. We learned about the life cycle of a frog and learned a new vocabulary word: metamorphosis. Ask your child if they know what this word means. We also learned about ducklings and how they grow and change.

Last Friday we celebrated the 100th day of school!



symonsanita@mhasd.k12.wi.us

The Book Corner

Some of the books we have read this week:

Mouse's First Spring by Lauren Thompson Frog Life Cycle by Chelsea Donaldson Ducks and Their Ducklings by Margaret Hall

Social Emotional Learning (SEL)

Second Steps Focus:

Saying the Problem

<u>Zones of Regulation</u> - continuing to recognize what zone we are in; Red, Yellow or Green.



Handwriting without Tears

Letter Focus:

Ask your child what sound the letter **M** makes. See if they can think of something that starts with that sound

Music

We had a special guest teach us about woodwind instruments. Ms. Cathy's daughter, Emily, taught the students about her clarinet.



Reminders



- March 25th-29th: Spring Break
- Classes resume Tuesday, April 2nd
- Remember to return your child's field trip permission slip by April 2nd
- If interested, please return summer camp enrollment forms ASAP as they are filling up quickly!